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To:  All CalPERS Employers, Members of the Board, and Candidates 
Subject:  2019 Retired Member Certified Election Results for the CalPERS Board of 

Administration 

Purpose  
In accordance with the provisions of the Public Employees’ Retirement Law (PERL), Government 
(Gov.) Code sections 20090(g)(5), 20095, and 20096, the Secretary of State’s Office certified 
that:  

Mr. Henry Jones, retired chief financial officer for the Los Angeles Unified School District, has 
been re-elected by the retired members of CalPERS to the office of Member, Board of 
Administration, CalPERS.  

Mr. Jones will serve a four-year term of office beginning on January 16, 2020, and continuing 
through January 15, 2024. 

Attached is the election certification of the official election results from the Secretary of State.  

Questions 

Any questions regarding this information should be directed to the Board Election Office at 
(916) 795-3007 or Board_Election_Coordinator@calpers.ca.gov. 

Kimberly A. Malm, Chief 
Operations Support Services Division 

Attachment: Official Certified Results 
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